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SUBJECT:  Recommendation to receive and file a report from the City’s Public 

Works staff regarding recommendations related to the recently 
completed parking study of the Belmont Shore area that was conducted 
by Walker Parking Consultants.  

 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
At the October 20, 2015 meeting the City Council awarded a contract to Walker Parking 
Consultants, of Los Angeles, CA, in an amount not to exceed $100,000 to conduct a parking 
study in Belmont Shore for a period of two years. The amended motion eliminated the Christmas 
Parade from the study, and City staff estimated that the study would have been completed within 
one year.  The next indicated step was to develop an implementation plan after obtaining 
feedback from the community. 
 
Representatives from Walk Parking Consultants provided presentations at the November 17 and 
December 15, 2016 Commission meetings as follow-ups to address questions and concerns 
expressed by the commissioners.  This presentation is being provided to present some of the 
suggested mitigation recommendations that are as a result of the completed parking study. 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 

 
Approve recommendation. 

REFERENCE:  17-019BS 


